
The Aberdeen City Links Practitioners Service contract is due to end on 31 March 2023. Aberdeen City Health and 
Social Care Partnership is undertaking a collaborative commissioning process to develop the tender specification 
document for the new Links Practitioner Service contract. We would like to invite all interested providers and 
stakeholders along to our workshops to capture your feedback and experience. Please see the dates and times 
below and sign up here if you wish to attend. We would encourage you to try and attend each session, however 
your collaboration is welcome to any that you are available to attend. The workshop sessions will be delivered 
using Microsoft Teams.
We have also developed a short survey on your experience of the Links Practitioner Service to date, please take 
five minutes to provide your feedback here. The survey will close Tuesday 17th May 2022 at 5pm.

Thursday 12th May – 1-4pm – Programme Review and Initial Outcomes

Thursday 26th May – 1-4pm – Future Solutions 

Thursday 9th June – 1-4pm – Final Agreed Outcomes / Service Spec Draft

Thursday 23rd June – 1-4pm – Optional Final Workshop

Aberdeen City Links Practitioner Service Retender
Collaborative Commissioning Workshops

If you would like to attend these sessions please sign up here, any questions please contact gracemilne@aberdeencity.gov.uk

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aw-pJD2_E02ip4k2nOs16-UjCHWFjvNBsGq4iLFEt2xUN0RaNk9LSkFXUzRRU0lRUzZaODI5WUxMNC4u
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